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WWTP Truck 
 
The Waste Water Department is in need of an additional service truck due to the growth 
of lifts stations and other maintenance issues associated with the collection system.  
They have been working on obtaining quotes for a truck and are proposing the lowest 
cost option of the 3.  The truck is larger and has additional tools that our current 
operational vehicles do not which will make in the field repairs and maintenance easier 
and more cost effective. 
 
I am recommending that the department utilize a strategy of paying ½ of the truck up 
front and financing the remaining half over a 3 year period.  Mr. Turner has worked with 
a few leasing options to make this work and has found a suitable solution.   
 
I would recommend the purchase of the truck. 
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